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Wawruck-Gilmour  

From: "Society of PM Professionals" <pmprof3@walter-wawruck.com>
To: "Walter Wawruck" <wawruck@telus.net>
Sent: February 18, 2014 5:50 PM
Subject: Education in Project Management: Call for Presenters, Workshop Leaders, and Team Members

The Society had added a full day professional development seminar on May 21,
2014 to the 2014 program. This is a call for Project Management
Professionals to serve as presenters and workshop leaders for the technical
program, and as members of the seminar management team. See below for a
description of the topic "Education in Project Management".

No experience is necessary.

Contact Mike Dewing, PMP, by March 7, 2014 for more detail and to convey
your interest in participating, at mdewing@mldholdings.com

Education in Project Management- Technical Program
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

This full day seminar on May 21, 2014 will examine the current state of
knowledge transfer and acquisition in the field of project management. The
aim is to hear from educators, learners, and those in organizations that
seek to develop the capabilities of their professional staff. Potential
topics include knowledge management, training and teaching methods,
self-instruction, and mentoring programs.

Volunteer presenters and workshop leaders should submit a title and a brief
abstract to Mike Dewing by March 7, 2014.

Seminar Management Team Members
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

In addition to technical presenters and workshop leaders, these are the
roles on the management team for the seminar. Additional volunteers are
invited for all. One person may be asked to do two
or more jobs:

      Technical Program
      Binder Co-ordination
      Facilities and Food
      Registration and Collection
      Evaluation Report

******************************************************
ABOUT THE SOCIETY - WEBSITE ADDRESS

******************************************************

         The Society of PM Professionals is a voluntary, democratic
         organization of PMP®s in the Greater Vancouver area, who
         are dedicated to the achievement of their common purposes
         in the profession through mutual support, co-operation, and
         collective effort.

         There are more than 450 PMP®s in the Vancouver area
          who receive notices of Society events.
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         The Society holds at least three Professional Development
         Seminars in Vancouver each year.

         The Professional Development Seminars feature technical
         presentations and workshop facilitation by PMP®s for the
         purpose of continuing professional development. The seminar
         is intended for PMP®s. However, a PMP® may invite guests
         who are committed to the advancement of the Profession.
         Practitioners who plan to become certified as PMP®s are
         welcome in particular.

         For more information on the Society:
         http://www.vcn.bc.ca/pmprof/


